
 

Sudbury Public Schools 
Sudbury, Massachusetts 
School Committee Regular Meeting 
Monday, April 12, 2004 
 
Present:               Bill Braun, Chairperson, Jane Santinelli, Vice Chairperson 
Members:               Rich Robison, Susan Iuliano, Alexa Crowe 
Also Present:   Dr. John Brackett, Superintendent, Mary Will, Director of 
Business &                               Finance, Maureen Valente, Town Manager 
 
Bill Braun called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m. 
Open Forum I  No comments. 
 
I.      School Committee Report 
        A.     Vote on SEA Tentative Agreement 
VOTED:  On a motion by Susan Iuliano, seconded by Alexa Crowe, to ratify the 
SEA Tentative Agreement.  The vote was 5-1 in favor  (Maureen Valente, Town 
Manager, voted in opposition). 
 
II.     Superintendent’s Report 
The Superintendent reported that one Transportation and one Maintenance Van 
was vandalized over the weekend. 
 
Open Forum II 
James Hollister, Newbridge Road, asked if the access road to Nixon School is for 
bus and emergency access only, how are you ensuring that no one else uses it? 
 A gate will be used similar to Noyes school.    He also expressed concerned that 
there will be drainage problems with the access road.  This issue should be 
discussed with the Planning Board.   
 
III.    Communications 
        There were no Communications. 
 
IV.     Minutes 
        There were no Minutes. 
 
V.      Personnel Action 
        There was no Personnel Action. 
 
Member’s Forum 
No comments. 
 
VOTED:  On a motion by Jane Santinelli, seconded by Susan Iuliano, to adjourn 
the meeting.  The time was 6:50 p.m.   The vote was 5-0 in favor. 



 
Yes     Bill Braun 
Yes     Jane Santinelli 
Yes     Rich Robison 
Yes     Alexa Crowe 
Yes     Susan Iuliano 
 
Submitted by Joanne Bleiler, Recording Secretary 
 


